
From: Kersten, Colette
Sent: 4/18/2012 11:44:01 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Name and Contact for DOE Sunshine Program?

Hi Meredith, thanks for the helpful background materials. Just so you know we will likely have an All 
Party Meeting on the PG&E Solar Development Manufacturing Facility proposal on May 2. More details 
to follow.

In the meantime, we may want to chat with a DOE representative since we didn't have the opportunity in 
mid March during Commr Florio's All Party meeting. Would you please provide contact information? 
Thanks.

Colette

Colette Kersten, D.P.A.
Energy Advisor, Office of Commissioner Catherine J. K. Sandoval 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
Room. 5204
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-5147 (work)
(925) 209-4142 (cell)
cek@cpuc.ca.gov
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